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AUSTRALIAN WORKPLACE AGREEMENTS - KIM BEAZLEY’S PLAN 

349. Mr P.D. OMODEI to the Premier: 
I have a supplementary question.  Does the Premier support Kim Beazley’s plan to scrap Australian workplace 
agreements? 

Mr A.J. CARPENTER replied: 
Kim Beazley is going in exactly the right direction.  We need an industrial relations system that is flexible.  In 
Western Australia we have supported an industrial relations system that allows for individual bargaining, but it 
must be underpinned by minimum standards and conditions.  If it is not underpinned by minimum standards and 
conditions, people will be open to exploitation.  Obviously, we do not want that, and I would not have thought 
the Leader of the Opposition would either. 
 


